
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

JUNE 

• June 10:  PTO Meeting 
@ 6 PM 

• June 11  Last Day of 
School for 1/2 day and 
Full Day Kindergarten.  
(Regular School Hours) 

• June 11:  Family BBQ 

• June 11:  Field Day 

• June 12:  Last Day of 
School for 1st through 
5th Grade (1/2 Day - 
8:30 to 12) 

• June 13:  Last day to 
pickup checked in 
medicine from the of-
fice. 

• June 20:  Last Day to 
Pickup Lost and Found 
Items 

• June 20:  Secretaries 
Last Day 

• June 23 - August 17:  
Crater Office Closed 

NEXT YEAR 

• August 18:  Crater Of-
fice reopens 

• September 2:  First Day 
of School for 1st - 5th 
Grade 

• September 4:  First Day 
of Kindergarten 

Dear Parents- 

 

I can’t believe how fast this year has flown.  I have loved begin-
ning to build relationships with parents, students, and staff this 
year.  As summer hits I want to encourage parents to continue 
the learning over the summer.  As you go on vacation, try to find 
ways to learn something new as a family about the things you 
are doing, places you are going, etc.  Modeling that life long 
learning for your children is a vital aspect in helping them con-

tinue to desire to learn and grow.   

 

I also want to encourage you to participate in enrichment activi-
ties in the community over the summer.  My family has already 
signed up for the summer reading program at the Newberg Li-
brary.  In addition to that many teachers will be providing logins 
for Moby Math, Type to Learn and other sites.  These are great 

ways to keep your children’s skills moving forward. 

 

I am so pleased to be a part of the Crater family; you have all 
made not only me, but my entire family feel so welcome.  I am 
so proud of the work we are all doing as staff, students, and par-
ents to make Crater an awesome school.  I am very excited to be 

a part of Crater’s future.   

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!! 

 

Troy Fisher ~ Crater Principal 

 

 

From Mr. Fisher’s Desk... 

Website:  www.newberg.k12.or.us/antoniacrater 
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KINDERGARTEN:  The last day of school for 1/2 
Day & Full Day Kindergarten is Wednesday, June 

11th during regular school hours. 

1st - 5th GRADE:  The last day of school 1st - 
5th Grade is Thursday, June 12th.  This will be a 1/2 

day of school from 8:30 AM to Noon. 



 

 

If your student has medication that If your student has medication that If your student has medication that If your student has medication that 
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(including Outdoor School Meds), (including Outdoor School Meds), (including Outdoor School Meds), (including Outdoor School Meds), 
please remember to pick it up by       please remember to pick it up by       please remember to pick it up by       please remember to pick it up by       

Friday, June 13.Friday, June 13.Friday, June 13.Friday, June 13.    

    

    

    

    

    

All items not picked up by this All items not picked up by this All items not picked up by this All items not picked up by this 
date will be disposed of by the date will be disposed of by the date will be disposed of by the date will be disposed of by the 

School Nurse.School Nurse.School Nurse.School Nurse.    

• All Library Fines for lost or dam-
aged books need to be paid by 

Friday, June 6th. 

• Students who have not returned 
books or paid fines by June 6th 
may not be able to participate in 

the year end Field Day. 

• If you have any questions please 
contact Mrs. 
Windsor in the 
Crater Library @ 

503-554-4986. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to help with 
our Year-End Barbeque and Field Day.  
These events will take place on Wednes-
day, June 11. 

There will be opportunities to help set up 
Field Day, help with events, set up for the 
Family BBQ, and clean up after both 
events.  

Because there will be so much going on 
that day we will probably need people to 
volunteer throughout the day.   

• See the Family BBQ schedule for 
lunch times.    

• Field Day volunteers will be needed 
from 1:00 - 3:00 PM. 

On Wednesday, June 11th we will be 
having our Family BBQ.  

The BBQ will be served during student 
lunch times.  The regular lunch sched-
ule will be modified as follows: 

⇒Full Day Kinder & 1st Grade 

@ 11:10 AM 

⇒2nd Grade @ 11:30 AM 

⇒3rd Grade @ 11:50 AM 

⇒4th Grade @ 12:10 PM 

⇒5th Grade @ 12:30 PM 

⇒AM Kindergarten @ 11:50 AM 

(Can only participate with a 
Parent or Guardian) 

⇒PM Kindergarten @ 12:30 PM 

(Can only participate with a 
Parent or Guardian) 

 

To help cover the cost of the BBQ - 
PTO is suggesting a donation of $2.00 
for each guest..  All student lunches 
will be covered by PTO. 

KINDERGARTEN:  The last 
day of school for 1/2 Day & 
Full Day Kindergarten is 
Wednesday, June 11th during 

regular school hours. 

1st - 5th GRADE:  The 
last day of school 1st - 5th 
Grade is Thursday, June 12th.  
This will be a 1/2 day of 

school from 8:30 AM to Noon. 

1st - 5th GRADE will eat 
lunch on the last day of 
school.  The lunch schedule 

will be modified as follows: 

1st Grade:  10:40 AM 

2nd Grade:  10:50 AM 

3rd Grade:  11:00 AM 

4th Grade:  11:10 AM 

5th Grade:  11:20 AM 

Don’t forget to check Lost & 
Found when you are in the build-
ing. 

All items left over at the end of 
the school year 
will be donated 
to charity on Fri-
day, June 20th. 

Wondering who your child’s 
teacher will be next year?  

Placement letters will be sent 
home later this summer with in-

formation about your child’s 
placement for next year and the 
schedule for beginning of the 

school year events. 


